
 
 
 
    

 

September 2023 

Elementary 1   

 

  

Dear Families, 
 
The days are getting shorter, the evenings cooler, the sunsets 
even more beautiful. It is a transition time from the fun energetic 
summer to the fun and invigorating fall. 
 
We, in Elementary 1, are super excited to start the new year. We 
are lucky to work with children as their enthusiasm is contagious. 
Thank you, Montessori Academy families, for entrusting us with 
your children. 
 
Please welcome our elementary staff. First, we have Ms. April. 
She worked in Room 6 last year with the primary kids and is very 
excited to work with elementary kids again this year. She loves 
theater and will have an after-school drama class that was a big 
hit last year. Next, we have Ms. Milly, she worked in Room 1 last 
year and is also excited to move to elementary as she works to 
finish her elementary bachelor’s degree. She enjoys crafts and 
being in nature. Our newest addition is Ms. Megan. She will be our 
reading specialist. She will work part time and help with literacy 
lessons. Lastly, we have Ms. Maria. She has worked with children 
for over 20 years and been a Montessori teacher for over 15 
years. We look forward to offering a quality program of social and 
academic growth for your child.  
 
Please welcome our incoming first graders: 
 
Alex Belyeu   Brooks Caywood  Cordelia McCain 
Lawson Woodlief  June Nelson   Caleb Haskins  
Luka Iupati   Annie Larned  Ellie Lake   
Lucy Hamling   Wynter Shepherd  Elinor Silvester 
 

 

Classroom Birthdays for September 
Tai 1st  
Annie 16th 
Maverick 19th 
Lawson 22nd  
Lexi 29th 

 

 

Important School Dates  
 

Sept. 20th Class Picture 

Sept. 21st International Day 

of Peace 

Sept. 28th School Pictures  

 

Important Class Dates 
 

Sept. 26th Parent Positive 

Discipline Intro 

Sept. 28th Full Moon 

Celebration 

 


